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For Date: 07/14/2025  -  Monday   

Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

25-8236         0138 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 433] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:39:34  Clrd-01:40:21
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure.

25-8237         0141 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 915] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:41:17  Clrd-01:41:41
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure.

25-8238         0142 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1227] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:42:46  Clrd-01:43:14
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure.

25-8239         0144 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:44:26  Clrd-01:45:53
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure.

25-8242         0214 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 433] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                                                     Arvd-02:14:33  Clrd-02:15:47
         Narrative:      

All appears secure.

25-8244         0232 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:32:44  Clrd-02:33:06
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure.

25-8245         0233 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:33:48  Clrd-02:34:04
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         Narrative:      
Property appears secure.

25-8246         0257 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
       Vicinity of:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a 2 car MVA with entrapment and   
possible injuries on Route 24. MSP en route, WBFD   
dispatched.

25-8248         0841 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 07/14/2025 0908
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1448] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-08:44:17                 Arvd-08:54:49  Clrd-09:08:16
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller requesting police assistance at the above   
location.

         Narrative:      
Party assisted with appointment. Party retrieved property   
from vehicle.

25-8249         0902 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-09:03:42  Clrd-10:44:12
         Narrative:      

Officer out at CATS Camp.

25-8251         0909 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1100] SOUTH ELM ST
         Narrative:      

Maltby Tree company working in the vicinity of the above   
location taking up an entire lane of traffic. OIC advised   
them that if they were going to stay there they need to get   
a detail officer and to get the truck off the road. OIC will   
be going back to make sure truck is removed.

         Narrative:      
Truck has been moved off the road.

25-8252         0929 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to pick up LTC.

25-8253         1033 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

BAPern AREAWIDE-3 test completed at this time.

25-8255         1123 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST + HOWARD ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-11:23:18  Clrd-11:25:32
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         Narrative:      
MV stop.  Warning issued for hands-free violation.

25-8256         1127 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    SPRING ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party into the lobby to drop off a bag of costume   
jewelery that he found on the side of the road at the above   
location.

25-8257         1145 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST + HOWARD ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-11:45:17  Clrd-11:48:39
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Citation issued for hands-free violation.

25-8258         1145 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party into station to drop off LTC application.

25-8261         1157 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST + HOWARD ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-11:57:57  Clrd-11:59:15
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Warning issued for hands-free violation.

25-8262         1304 SHOPLIFTING Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-13:05:38  Enrt-13:06:14  Arvd-13:07:48  Clrd-13:27:17
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting a shoplifter at the above location.

         Narrative:      
Party was issued a trespass notice by management.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-8263         1330 CHECKS / Nsf REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 07/14/2025 1350
  Location/Address:    [WEG 547] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-13:32:53                 Arvd-13:33:25  Clrd-13:50:04
         Narrative:      

Employee at the above location requesting to speak to an   
officer about a customer committing fraud.

25-8264         1339 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:   4
  Dispatch Log  From: 07/14/2025  Thru: 07/19/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 07/22/2025

                                                     Arvd-13:39:07  Clrd-13:42:16
         Narrative:      

Warning for improper turn.

25-8266         1438 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-14:38:14  Clrd-14:38:19
         Narrative:      

Warning for expired inspection sticker.

25-8267         1533 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached party into station to pick up MVA police report.

25-8268         1610 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    CAPTAIN CARLSON WAY
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting to speak with an Officer regarding   
a tenant in his HOA who is parking a boat in his driveway.   
Party was advised that it was a civil matter and it should   
be taken up with his HOA.

25-8270         1905 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:05:25  Clrd-19:23:10
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
224 transporting female party to her residence. Starting   
mileage 81818.1.   

         Narrative:      
Female party dropped off. Ending mileage 81819.5.   

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-8271         2024 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 196] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-20:24:46  Clrd-20:28:41
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

For Date: 07/15/2025  -  Tuesday   

25-8276         0011 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1371] EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-00:18:13                 Arvd-00:18:17  Clrd-00:29:18
         Narrative:      

Party called stating that he felt threatened by a party who   
is looking for a package that may have been delivered to the   
wrong address. This party is texting his landlord and showed   
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up to the address on 7/12. The calling party is not at home   
at this time. Party was advised to call when he is home and   
an officer will respond and speak with him.

25-8278         0108 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:11:04  Clrd-01:12:15
         Narrative:      

Property secure at this time.

25-8279         0112 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 915] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:13:02  Clrd-01:13:34
         Narrative:      

Property secure at this time.

25-8280         0113 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 433] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:14:04  Clrd-01:14:35
         Narrative:      

Property secure at this time.

25-8282         0117 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:17:15  Clrd-01:17:38
         Narrative:      

Property secure at this time.

25-8283         0118 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 471] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:18:37  Clrd-01:20:24
         Narrative:      

Property secure at this time.

25-8284         0120 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:20:34  Clrd-01:22:47
         Narrative:      

Property secure at this time.

25-8286         0127 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:27:52  Clrd-01:30:38
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         Narrative:      
Property secure at this time.

25-8287         0136 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:36:10  Clrd-01:39:28
         Narrative:      

Property secure at this time.

25-8289         0240 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
          Location:    [WEG 1584] MATFIELD WOODS
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:40:55  Clrd-02:46:40
         Narrative:      

Property secure at this time.

25-8290         0246 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
          Location:    [WEG 1583] WESTBRIDGE LANDING
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:47:13  Clrd-02:51:01
         Narrative:      

Property secure at this time.

25-8291         0246 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 07/15/2025 0258
  Location/Address:    [WEG 436] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-02:48:12  Enrt-02:48:40  Arvd-02:54:09  Clrd-02:58:09
         Narrative:      

Sig 2 show room motion. No key holder contact has been made   
at this time.

         Narrative:      
Building checks secure at this time.

25-8292         0252 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:52:50  Clrd-02:53:18
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-8294         0530 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez 07/15/2025 0538
  Location/Address:    [WEG 461] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-05:32:38  Enrt-05:33:23  Arvd-05:36:01  Clrd-05:38:51
         Narrative:      

Sig 2, store entry exit door. No contact with key holder at   
this time.

         Narrative:      
Entrance doors secure, Building appears empty and secure at   
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this time.

25-8295         0628 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez 07/15/2025 0638
  Location/Address:    [WEG 461] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-06:30:28  Enrt-06:30:54  Arvd-06:34:31  Clrd-06:38:35
         Narrative:      

Sig 2, multiple activations for entry exit door. No key   
holder contact at this time.

         Narrative:      
Store manager on the phone with Alarm Co. It appears alarm   
is malfunctioning.

25-8297         0648 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-06:48:53  Clrd-06:56:13
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-8298         0653 ANIMAL CONTROL Highway DEPT CALL OUT   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 07/15/2025 0703
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1096] WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-06:56:13  Enrt-06:56:35  Arvd-06:59:12  Clrd-07:03:44
         Narrative:      

Party called stating there was a deceased deer on side of   
the road blocking a driveway. Cruiser dispatched to verify   
and get address.

         Narrative:      
Officer reported the animals location. DPW notified and will   
pick up animal.

25-8303         1031 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1247] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-10:31:12  Clrd-10:35:11
         Narrative:      

Warning for no front plate.

25-8306         1154 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station for public records request. Records   
request form completed and left for records request   
supervisor.

25-8307         1156 DISABLED MV Unfounded    
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 794] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-11:56:53                 Arvd-11:56:57  Clrd-11:56:59
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party reporting a possible DMV in the above area.   
Described as a blue sedan with hazard lights on.
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         Narrative:      
Officer checked the area and could not locate.

25-8309         1333 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station with completed LTC renewal application.   
Red folder created. Receipt given.

25-8311         1413 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    RIVER ST + CENTRAL SQ
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-14:13:31  Clrd-14:25:03
         Narrative:      

Report to follow.

25-8314         1651 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 07/15/2025 1700
  Location/Address:    [WEG 54] OLD WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-16:54:14                 Arvd-16:56:15  Clrd-17:00:46
         Narrative:      

Sig2 interior rear motion alarm zone. Attempted key holder   
with no contact at this time.

         Narrative:      
All appears secure.

25-8315         1810 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 143] LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:10:35  Clrd-18:12:39
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-8316         1821 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-18:21:46  Clrd-18:25:44
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.   

25-8317         1828 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 561] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-18:29:10  Clrd-18:47:45
         Narrative:      

224 out at gazebo concert.

25-8318         1854 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    N ELM ST + BUTTONWOOD AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
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                                                     Arvd-18:54:47  Clrd-18:59:19
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-8319         1908 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] HURLEY WAY
         Narrative:      

Easton requested mutual aid. FD available and dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to BMC South.   

25-8320         1909 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SINNOTT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:09:10  Clrd-19:10:48
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-8322         2034 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 181] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-20:34:23  Clrd-20:37:44
         Narrative:      

Warning for expired inspection sticker.

25-8323         2044 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting copy of police report. Report   
given.

25-8324         2156 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1222] LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-22:19:44                                Clrd-22:20:36
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-22:22:32  Enrt-22:22:41  Arvd-22:25:13  Clrd-22:38:12
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-22:26:50                 Arvd-22:26:56  Clrd-22:35:09
         Narrative:      

Pembroke Police requesting assistance locating a party   
involved with a stolen dog. Dog is reported to be a miniture   
Dachshund.   

         Narrative:      
Attached party possibly at attached location. Pembroke   
requesting if we locate to request party return the dog and   
notify them.

         Narrative:      
229 spoke to home owner who stated the involved party has   
not lived there in years and does not know if they now live   
in East Bridgewater or Brockton. 229 advised home owner to   
have party contact Pembroke Police.

         Narrative:      
Pembroke Police notified message to contact them was relayed   
to involved party's father.   

25-8326         2219 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 461] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:19:43  Clrd-22:19:44
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-22:19:47                                Clrd-22:21:16
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-22:20:57                 Arvd-22:20:59  Clrd-22:24:18
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for defective headlight.

25-8329         2227 ANIMAL CONTROL Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ST + ALDRICH RD
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-22:31:17  Enrt-22:31:20  Arvd-22:36:40  Clrd-22:43:04
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting a loose dog that was running   
near and on the road. RP stated it was possibly a boxer and   
black or brown.   

         Narrative:      
224 checked the area and was unable to locate.   

For Date: 07/16/2025  -  Wednesday   

25-8331         0140 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 433] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:41:14  Clrd-01:42:36
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-8332         0142 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:42:54  Clrd-01:43:44
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-8333         0144 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 915] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:44:25  Clrd-01:44:40
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.   

25-8334         0145 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:45:26  Clrd-01:46:48
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-8338         0206 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:07:05  Clrd-02:08:01
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-8339         0210 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 435] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-02:10:51  Clrd-02:13:25
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

All appears in order.   

25-8340         0214 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:14:58  Clrd-02:17:55
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-8342         0235 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
          Location:    [WEG 1584] MATFIELD WOODS
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:36:05  Clrd-02:42:32
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-8343         0243 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
          Location:    [WEG 1583] WESTBRIDGE LANDING
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:43:12  Clrd-02:47:31
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-8344         0248 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:48:42  Clrd-02:48:57
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-8345         0252 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 562] RIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:53:30  Clrd-02:53:54
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-8346         0341 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-03:41:54  Clrd-04:26:27
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY

25-8347         0526 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
       Vicinity of:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-05:26:00  Clrd-05:29:43
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

226 out with DMV.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle moved into parking lot.

25-8351         0849 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 07/16/2025 1059
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-08:49:58  Enrt-08:50:00  Arvd-08:50:02  Clrd-10:59:50
         Narrative:      

228 out at CATS camp.   

25-8354         1029 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for LTC renewal. Receipt issued and   
filed accordingly.   

25-8355         1142 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:42:41  Clrd-12:27:59
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting with handing out lunch.   

25-8356         1149 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-11:49:24  Clrd-11:59:04
         Narrative:      

MV stop. Vehicle showing different color.
Party has proper paperwork.

25-8358         1234 ALARM, HOLD-UP Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-12:35:00                 Arvd-12:38:34  Clrd-12:43:06
         Narrative:      

Signal-2 commercial hold up alarm.   

         Narrative:      
222 spoke with management, confirmed testing alarm systems.   
Advised to call WBPD prior to testing.   
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25-8360         1251 PROPERTY RETURNED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Parties into the station for property return.   

25-8364         1351 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for accident report. Report issued.   

25-8365         1403 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-14:03:13  Clrd-14:06:26
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-8366         1412 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 601] COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-14:12:00  Clrd-14:20:09
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-14:15:08  Clrd-14:17:55
         Narrative:      

Verbal warning for stop sign violation.   

25-8368         1453 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 857] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                                                     Arvd-14:53:36  Clrd-15:25:16
         Narrative:      

Report to follow.

25-8369         1539 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1345] SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-15:41:00  Enrt-15:41:02  Arvd-15:46:47  Clrd-15:51:04
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting a dog wandering around attached   
area.   

         Narrative:      
Dog reunited with owners.   

25-8373         1937 ANIMAL CONTROL Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 637] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-19:38:44  Clrd-19:38:52
         Narrative:      

Deceased raccoon in the bicycle lane in above area.  DPW   
notified.

25-8375         2018 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 490] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-20:18:56  Clrd-20:22:35
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

25-8376         2049 FIREWORKS COMPLAINT Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 495] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-20:50:26                 Arvd-20:52:31  Clrd-20:59:03
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-20:50:28                 Arvd-20:53:42  Clrd-20:59:02
         Narrative:      

Business line caller stating there was a group of   
individuals lighting off fireworks towards the road.

         Narrative:      
225 and 228 spoke with the individuals at the attached   
location and advised to not light off fireworks.

25-8377         2147 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-21:49:04  Enrt-21:49:33  Arvd-21:50:38  Clrd-21:54:56
         Narrative:      

Business line caller stating he was behind a black Ford   
pickup truck. Caller stated the truck sat at a green light   
for a prolonged time and began swerving in the roadway.

         Narrative:      
Officer in the area. Nothing showing.

For Date: 07/17/2025  -  Thursday   

25-8380         0054 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
          Location:    PARK AND RIDE
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-00:54:00  Clrd-00:58:26
                       Sergeant Russell F Regan III
         Narrative:      

226 checking on a vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Party checks out okay.

25-8381         0058 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-00:58:57  Clrd-01:00:10
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-8382         0112 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:12:36  Clrd-01:13:02
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.
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25-8383         0114 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:14:07  Clrd-01:15:23
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-8384         0116 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 433] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:17:04  Clrd-01:17:25
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-8386         0131 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:31:26  Clrd-01:32:18
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-8388         0137 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:37:54  Clrd-01:38:46
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-8389         0137 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
    Call Closed By:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY 07/17/2025 0151
  Location/Address:    [WEG 436] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                       Disp-01:38:31  Enrt-01:39:07  Arvd-01:51:21  Clrd-01:51:28
                       Sergeant Russell F Regan III
         Narrative:      

Signal 2, Commercial Burglar, display floor motion.

         Narrative:      
All appears secure at this time.   

25-8390         0139 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 712] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:39:54  Clrd-01:40:52
         Narrative:      

Property appears secure at this time.

25-8391         0141 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1520] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-01:41:44  Clrd-01:44:58



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  16
  Dispatch Log  From: 07/14/2025  Thru: 07/19/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 07/22/2025

         Narrative:      
Property appears secure at this time.

25-8394         0704 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 07/17/2025 0738
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                                                     Arvd-07:05:33  Clrd-07:38:10
                       Sergeant Russell F Regan III
         Narrative:      

Out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for red light violation.

25-8399         1014 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + ROOSEVELT AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:14:16  Clrd-10:45:40
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Licensed operator took contol of vehicle.

25-8400         1045 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Rachael M Turner 07/17/2025 1116
       Vicinity of:    SUNSET AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:45:56  Clrd-11:16:47
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.

         Narrative:      
Mays en route.

         Narrative:      
Mays on scene.

         Narrative:      
Transporting female party back to her residence in Brockton   
starting mileage 33064.3

         Narrative:      
Female party has been dropped off. Ending mileage 33067.9

25-8402         1129 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 07/17/2025 1144
  Location/Address:    HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:31:00                 Arvd-11:36:17  Clrd-11:43:27
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting an officer to his residence for a   
VIN inspection.

         Narrative:      
VIN verified.
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25-8403         1138 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + HARVESTWOOD DR
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-11:38:39  Clrd-11:43:52
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-8404         1139 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 07/17/2025 1153
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1106] CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-11:41:14  Enrt-11:42:51  Arvd-11:46:47  Clrd-11:53:22
         Narrative:      

Residential burglar alarm entry sensor living room.

         Narrative:      
House checked secure.   

25-8405         1142 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-11:42:00  Clrd-11:45:51
         Narrative:      

Prescription drug kiosk emptied and placed into evidence,   
and cataloged under 25-89-PR.

25-8406         1203 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

        Primary Id:    Detective Jared P Percival
  Location/Address:    [BRO] BELMONT
         Narrative:      

MVA at above location. LT notified. Brockton PD responding.

         Narrative:      
Brockton PD on scene.

         Narrative:      
Brockton AC 25-1345-AC.

25-8412         1545 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SHAW AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:45:48  Clrd-15:56:21
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-8413         1631 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 898] COLUMBUS AVE
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:37:51                 Arvd-16:41:52  Clrd-16:58:16
         Narrative:      

E911 caller stating she locked herself out of her house and   
is looking for assistance.

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.
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         Narrative:      
Calling party's residence was unlocked.

25-8419         1727 TRAFFIC CONTROL Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST + SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-17:27:51  Clrd-18:13:33
         Narrative:      

Two citations issued.  Licensed operator took control of   
vehicle.  Report to follow.

25-8420         1756 DISABLED MV Vehicle Towed    
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:56:44                 Arvd-17:58:58  Clrd-18:02:38
         Narrative:      

Officer standing by with vehicle until tow arrives.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle has been removed from the roadway.

25-8422         1832 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party stated he found a debit card at the rail trail   
and was unable to find the owner.

         Narrative:      
Unable to obtain a call back number for the involved party.

         Narrative:      
Involved party into station for card. Card in hand.

25-8424         2001 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-20:04:59                 Arvd-20:05:00  Clrd-20:05:01
         Narrative:      

225 attempted to stop a black motorcycle for passing   
violation and speeding. The motorcycle took off at a high   
rate of speed and 225 immediately terminated lights and   
siren. Unable to obtain any other information on the   
motorcycle.

25-8429         2305 ERRATIC OPERATION Unfounded    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-23:07:47                 Arvd-23:11:00  Clrd-23:11:02
         Narrative:      

Business line caller stating she was behind a vehicle that   
was swerving and going through red lights. The caller stated   
the vehicle then pulled into the attached location. The   
vehicle then proceeded to pull out of the parking lot and   
get onto the highway.

         Narrative:      
State police notified.

For Date: 07/18/2025  -  Friday   
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 61] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-01:22:43                 Arvd-01:23:20  Clrd-01:41:15
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-01:24:56  Enrt-01:25:01  Arvd-01:32:36  Clrd-01:41:13
         Narrative:      

Signal 2. Zone 2, front center doors.

         Narrative:      
226 states there is an open door. 228 en route.   

         Narrative:      
226 and 228 checked the interor of the building and   
everything checked secure. 226 states they were able to   
secure front door. Cruisers clear.   

25-8440         0704 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 496] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-07:06:07                 Arvd-07:28:05  Clrd-07:34:46
         Narrative:      

Caller states 2 car MVA with no PI. Cruiser dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Information exchanged. Report to follow.   

25-8442         0805 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1520] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-08:09:59  Enrt-08:10:01  Arvd-08:11:47  Clrd-08:16:34
         Narrative:      

signal 2\ left parking lot door

         Narrative:      
Accidental by employee.

25-8444         0944 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-09:44:05  Clrd-09:52:58
         Narrative:      

Party provided proper paperwork and advised to remedy issue   
with the RMV.

25-8446         1018 FRAUD IMPERSONATION REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-10:19:58  Enrt-10:20:00  Arvd-10:21:44  Clrd-10:36:57
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby reporting impersonation fraud.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-8448         1457 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting a tow release form. Release given   
in hand, tow only.
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25-8449         1459 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party turning in LTC renwal paper work. Receipt   
given in hand.

25-8451         1649 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1022] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:52:23  Enrt-16:52:34  Arvd-17:00:22  Clrd-17:05:19
         Narrative:      

Sig 2/ zone is front office door. No contact with keyholder   
at this time.

         Narrative:      
225 reports the gate to the property is locked and unable to   
access location. Does not appear anyone is there at this   
time. All appears in order.

         Narrative:      
Unable to reach primary contact or landlord after multiple   
calls to provide update.

25-8453         1717 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party picking up LTC.   

25-8454         1719 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST + SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-17:19:41  Clrd-18:16:42
         Narrative:      

1 verbal warning issued for marked lanes violation.  No   
other violations observed.

25-8456         1826 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting accident report. Report given in   
hand.   

25-8457         1839 FIRE, OTHER E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller stating fire drill at attached location. FD is   
already on scene doing testing.   

25-8461         2012 COMPLAINT, GENERAL E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    WALNUT ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller with a civil issue. Dispute with her husband over   
finances. Party was out of town and advised visiting the   
appropriate police station for more information if needed.   
Party declined at this time.    
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25-8462         2029 DISABLED MV Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    EAST ST + EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-20:30:14  Enrt-20:30:17  Arvd-20:33:47  Clrd-20:35:20
         Narrative:      

One business line caller reporting a DMV. Requested an   
officer check on the party as it is getting dark.

         Narrative:      
224 checked the area and was unable to locate any DMV at   
this time.   

25-8464         2318 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-23:18:35  Clrd-23:19:32
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for lights violation.   

25-8465         2351 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher BRUCE E SAVAGE 07/19/2025 0223
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-23:52:28  Enrt-23:52:31  Arvd-23:57:03  Clrd-07/19/2025 @ 00:13:30
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-00:13:42                 Arvd-00:13:44  Clrd-07/19/2025 @ 00:26:31
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-00:51:06                                Clrd-07/19/2025 @ 00:51:41
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-00:51:33                 Arvd-00:51:35  Clrd-07/19/2025 @ 01:07:31
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-01:33:05                                Clrd-07/19/2025 @ 01:33:10
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

911 caller for one vehicle MVA. No report of PI or air bag   
deployment. FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
0000 BCI requested. Notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
222 reports male party is 10-3. AR and AC numbers assigned.   
Reports to follow.

         Narrative:      
222 at sallyport

         Narrative:      
0034 - NIL requested. A1 notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
0055 - WBFD in Station for Prisoner Evaluation.

         Narrative:      
BCI in the station.

         Narrative:      
Bail Clerk set bail at Personal Recognizance.

         Narrative:      
A1 has the vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner being transported to BMC-South by WBPD. 228   
notified Bail Clerk.
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         Narrative:      
Bail Clerk processed Prisoner at BMC-South. Prisoner   
released from that location. 222 returning to Town.

         Refer To Arrest:      25-252-AR
            Arrest:    SIEBEN, BRIAN DAS       
           Address:    551 BEDFORD ST Apt. #B2   WHITMAN, MA
               Age:    50
           Charges:    OUI-LIQUOR OR .08%, 2ND OFFENSE
                       NEGLIGENT OPERATION OF MOTOR VEHICLE
                       MARKED LANES VIOLATION

For Date: 07/19/2025  -  Saturday   

25-8466         0113 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-01:13:00  Clrd-01:23:14
         Narrative:      

226 advises he is clearing the parties from the parking lot   
at the Chez-Elle restaurant.

25-8471         0248 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
          Location:    RTE 24 SOUTH MM 28.2
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-02:56:58                 Arvd-03:04:21  Clrd-03:12:39
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-03:13:59                                Clrd-03:14:05
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reports 2 females walking South in the   
breakdown lane of the highway. MA State Police Middleboro   
notified. They are out with the parties now.

         Narrative:      
MA SP requests a courtesy shuttle for the female parties.

         Narrative:      
222 transporting parties to the Shell station on West Center   
St. SM 50742.8

         Narrative:      
EM 50743.7

25-8472         0314 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + HIGH ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-03:14:00  Clrd-03:19:53
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-03:15:41                 Arvd-03:15:44  Clrd-03:19:53
         Narrative:      

222 is on a Motor Vehicle stop at the above location.   
Requests 226 respond.

25-8473         0525 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-05:25:00  Clrd-05:31:54
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

222 is checking a parked vehicle at the above locaton.
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25-8474         0544 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

222 reports the traffic signals at the above location are   
flashing yellow and red. DPW notified.

25-8475         0546 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST + SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-05:47:32  Clrd-07:13:27
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Multiple citations issued for failure to stop at stop sign.

25-8477         0602 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 782] TURNPIKE ST
         Narrative:      

Alarm Company reports a Commercial Burglar alarm activation   
at the above address initiated by the front door.
Alarm Company cancelled the call after receiving a valid   
code from the panel prior to dispatch.

25-8478         0651 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    EAST ST + UNION ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:51:11  Clrd-06:55:15
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for speeding.   

25-8479         0920 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Detective Jared P Percival
       Vicinity of:    WEST ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-09:26:12                 Arvd-09:26:15  Clrd-10:10:22
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-09:26:13                 Arvd-09:26:16  Clrd-09:57:31
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reporting two car MVA, no P/I, air bag   
deployment in one vehicle.   
FD Dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.   

         Narrative:      
Marks & Raleighs en-route.   

         Narrative:      
225 transporting female party to Easton. Starting mileage   
73481.5 at 09:44.

         Narrative:      
Ending mileage 73484.3

         Narrative:      
226 transporting party to East Bridgewater. Starting mileage   
23644.8

         Narrative:      
Ending mileage 23652.3
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25-8480         0955 PROPERTY RETURNED Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-09:58:43                 Arvd-09:58:44  Clrd-10:05:38
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby to retrieve property.   

         Narrative:      
Tow release issued for release at 12:30pm today, 07/19/2025.

25-8481         1025 ANIMAL CONTROL Could Not Locate    
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1590] BEACON ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-10:30:39  Enrt-10:33:14  Arvd-10:35:07  Clrd-10:39:57
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting loose dog, described as a brown/tan   
American terrier.   

         Narrative:      
Unable to locate.

25-8482         1030 INVESTIGATIVE SERVICES Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-10:42:20                 Arvd-10:51:47  Clrd-10:52:02
         Narrative:      

Party called to advise that they have a copy of video   
footage of previous incident on 07/03/2025 for on-going   
investigation.   

         Narrative:      
Item has been retrieved by 226

25-8483         1104 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-11:05:20                 Arvd-11:05:21  Clrd-11:08:03
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby requesting to speak with a Sergeant   
regarding "speeding". Party would not provide more   
information and wishes to remain anonymous.   

         Narrative:      
Party reports a white pick-up truck with white running   
lights on cab roof is regularly seen speeding in the 200   
block of Spring St heading North towards North Elm St.   
Vehicle frequent the area between 21:45-00:00.   
Speeds estimated over 70mph.   

25-8484         1420 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 490] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-14:23:08                 Arvd-14:32:25  Clrd-14:38:03
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting officer assistance for customer locked out   
of vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle was described as a dark blue Lexus.   

25-8486         1542 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1225] WEST CENTER ST
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         Narrative:      
e911 caller reporting a ladder on the highway.   
Transferred to MSP via PSAP.   

25-8492         1824 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-18:26:37  Enrt-18:26:40  Arvd-18:28:10  Clrd-18:30:12
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:26:38  Enrt-18:26:41  Arvd-18:28:23  Clrd-18:30:13
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting 2 suspicious male parties   
watching people and following them to the ATM.

         Narrative:      
Parties are gone on arrival.

25-8496         1947 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-19:48:48  Enrt-19:48:50  Arvd-19:54:57  Clrd-19:58:41
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:52:15  Enrt-19:52:17  Arvd-19:54:57  Clrd-19:58:40
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-19:54:18                 Arvd-19:54:20  Clrd-19:58:40
         Narrative:      

Business line caller requesting an officer to the area for a   
large party. Caller also stated someone broke glass in front   
of her driveway.

         Narrative:      
222 reports approximately 20 vehicles and people in the   
area.

         Narrative:      
All vehicles were leaving as officers arrived, homeowners   
were spoken to, peace restored.

25-8498         2108 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting erratic operation of a vehicle. Caller   
transferred to MSP via PSAP.

25-8500         2203 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-22:03:00  Clrd-22:11:17
         Narrative:      

Officer on sighted a DMV.

         Narrative:      
222 assisted moving the vehicle off the road way where the   
operator will wait for a private tow.


